
12TH SEPT 2019 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

OUR BIG EVENT 

TOMMOROW 

13TH SEPT  

PINK AND BLUE DAY. 

PLUS 

SELLING CUPCAKES  

FOOTBALL MATCH 

AGAINST GLENORA 

SCHOOL GOLD COIN 

DONATION FOR       

CANCER PROJECT 

STUDENT COUNCIL 

FUNDRAISING. 

ASSEMBLY  

MONDAY 16TH 

9.00 A.M. 

18TH SEPT 

CLASS ONE  

TMAG EXCURSION. 

 

LAUNCHING INTO 

LEARNING 

EXCURSION 

THUR 19TH SEPT 

TAGARI LIA  

CHILD & FAMILY       

CENTRE 

 

25TH SEPT 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

TUESDAY 

29TH OCTOBER 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 



 

Cooking Class on Thursdays. 

Chicken Stir fry. 



Pirate Peg visit 

Kinder/Prep had Pirate Peg visit our classroom on Wednesday. We had lots of 

fun singing, dancing and finding treasure in our classroom. 





Bothwell Library 



Launching into Learning children had Shelly Bear visit this 

morning. We had a Teddy Bear Picnic with Shelly with our 

own teddies.  



  

 

 



A couple of really important reminders: 

Before visiting your child’s classroom during  

the school day please sign in at the office… 

 

All visitors to the school are asked not to go directly 

to classrooms but to come via the school office. This is 

for both safety and accountability reasons. 

Mobile phones 

We are very lucky that mobile phones are not a huge  

issue in our school as they are in so many other schools. 

We are however having problems with both parents 

and students contacting each other in class time.  

Please if you need to speak to your child in class time, 

go through the school office or wait until recess/lunch 

time. Not doing so significantly disrupts teaching and 

learning. 



Lunch box item swap. 

 

Last fortnight I suggested the possibility of taking out a packaged item from your child’s 

lunchbox and replacing it with a biscuit or muffin. 

I would encourage you to continue to try to do this, but as an extra challenge for the next 

two weeks, take out two packaged items! 

Perhaps add a piece of fruit or vegie sticks, as well as the biscuits or muffins, to your child’s 

lunchbox this fortnight. 

Other ideas include buying large bags of chips and sharing it out among lunchboxes in re-

usable bags.  

A large pot of yoghurt can be divided into re-usable containers in the same way. 

 

https://mail.connect.tas.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=yYmxYNtDm98GamZeJP5bZkOyIYSkxl-Hu_mpnbE9_1oloCb3iSbXCA..&URL=mailto%3ajillyb100%40gmail.com


 



 

 

Breakfast Program. 

 

Monday and Thursday will be as normal 

in Term Three. 

The students can continue to enjoy having some toast and a nice warm Milo at the start of 

the day on Mondays and Thursdays.   

Please feel free to donate any Bread, Milo, Margarine or Jams and Vegemite to the program, 

this benefits all the students.  

                     Christine Turner & her team of helpers. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

  

 

 
2019 – School Terms 

 

 

Students return Tuesday 23rd 

July - Fri 27th Sept. 

 

Term 4  Mon 14th Oct  - 

Thurs 19th  Dec  (students 

finish) 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


